

August 17, 2023

The Honorable H. Greg Galentine, Mayor City of Cameron 44 Main Street Cameron, WV 26033

Dear Mayor Galentine:

Congratulations on the Local Economic Development Assistance Grant you have been awarded by the West Virginia Senate. Please find enclosed a check for \$56,000 as requested by the West Virginia Senate to be used to purchase a new maintenance building for the city's maintenance equipment. If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns related to your grant please contact the West Virginia Senate Finance Committee at 304-357-7890.

Thank you for your commitment to doing great work for the State of West Virginia.

Sincerely,

Jim Justice

Governor